NOTIFICATION

MINISTRY OF HOME & CULTURAL AFFAIRS

Department of Immigration
Tha(-1)2014/2086

The Department of Immigration is pleased to notify the general public that the Biometric System will soon be rolled out nationwide for implementation.
As such, all foreigners, except the diplomatic and official passport holders, visiting the country will be required to enroll fingerprints and take facial
image at the respective point of entry.

Further, for those foreign nationals who are already inside the country, the department will capture their fingerprints and facial image at the time of
renewal of their immigration documents. The Department of Immigration highly solicits the full support and cooperation of all concerned.
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